
Mr. Pe er Onanian 
87 Coachman lane 
No. Andover, Mass. 01845 

Dear Mr. Onanian: 

December 6s 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of 100 
for thnt purpose. 

Our Receipt No. 19642 is enclosed. 

\ 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzfbash1an 
Office of the Primate 


